Hello Pre-K 1 Families,
	We will do some fun gingerbread activities this week as we prepare for Christmas break. Please remember to turn in movie permission slips by Monday December 11th.  Just to clarify, if you want to attend with your child you must pay $8 to reserve your seat.   Thanks! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	We will rehearse the Peppermint Parade show on Monday morning at 10 a.m. at the Civic Center Gryphon Theater.  If your child does not attend this day and you would like them to rehearse with us, please meet us at the theater.  The Peppermint Parade is at 6 p.m., December 12th.  Please have children meet me in the back of the auditorium by 5:45p.m.  
	A trip to the U.W. Geology Museum is planned for Wednesday, December 13th at 10 a.m. If your child does not attend on Wednesdays you can meet us at the museum and join us on the tour. 
	
	Upcoming dates:
· December 12th- Peppermint Parade at 6p.m.
· December 20th –January 2nd, school closed for break
Thanks to all those who brought snack last week!  Swimming-TBA January
Library- Thursdays
Movement- Mondays
Music-Wednesdays
Cooking-Mondays 
Spanish-Tuesdays
Art- Fridays





						-Miss Laura

